
 
 
 
 
 

Announcement of the FOTEX HOLDING about sale of its business share 
 
 
 

 
 
The FOTEX HOLDING SE informs its Shareholders, that the PROPRIMO Management 
Consulting Limited Liability Company has demerged from the Primo Industrial- Commercial 
and Investments Plc with the court registration dated 17th October 2011. The demerging 
PROPRIMO Ltd deals with management consultancy while Primo Plc still continues to carry out 
its clothing retail and wholesale activity. The business share in Primo Plc remained after the 
demerge has been sold by the Company to companies outside from the Fotex Group. Due to the 
sale of the business share Primo Plc has been out of the consolidation scope of Fotex Group. 
 
 
 
 
Capellen, 16th December 2011 
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